[bookmark: _GoBack]Description The general topic is the application of the sulphur cap imposed by the International Maritime Organisation (IMO) on the 1st of January 2020, from an economic perspective, and more specifically a cost analysis of switching to Very Low Sulphur Fuel Oil (VLSFO), including some comparison between the use of VLSFO and scrubbers. 
